From: Rocky Pembroke

To: PUC: Clerks Office

Subject: NH PUC Order to Defund Energy Efficiency
Date: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 11:36:46 AM
Importance: High

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

My name is James (Rocky) Pembroke. | am contacting you about the recent PUC order to defund
energy efficiency.

Due to this most recent order | will most likely be laid off as an energy efficiency contractor. On
Monday Eversource informed us they are no longer accepting new projects or making any new
offers through the NH Saves Program.

Please consider overturning the PUC order which is a complete overstep of authority.
Thanks!

Rocky Pembroke | Energy Specialist

RISE Engineering, a division of Thielsch Engineering
NH C&I Energy Efficiency Programs

74 Northeastern Blvd. Unit 22B | Nashua, NH 03062
Office: 603-595-2304 | Mobile: 603-321-6163

Fax: 401-415-6065 | rpembroke@RISEengineering.com |_http://www.nhsaves.com/save-work

Confidentiality Notice:

This email is confidential and is intended solely for the use of the recipient or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are
not the intended recipient, you are advised that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this transmission is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete any record of it
from your computer systems and networks.
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